
Rules Committee, 

I whole heartly back HB2927. Like most Oregonians I want our President to be elected by a national 

popular vote. I see this will more fairly express the will of the people of this state and country than 

the ancient, outdated agrairian, post colonial, pre-industrial construct of the electoral college. in this 

post-industrial-information age, it is time to bring our way of voting for our president into fairness and 

modernity that compliments our great democracy. Thank You! 
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